
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE March 12, 2024 

Contact: Mike McPherson, Atlas Garage Supervisor 

810-767-4920 ext. 322 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Temporary closure on Perry Rd. 
 
Atlas Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be replacing guardrail on Perry Rd. between Atlas 

Rd. and Gale Rd. on Wednesday, March 13 between 8 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. The road will be open 

to emergency vehicles and buses only. Motorists should find an alternate route and allow additional 

time to reach their destination. Please contact Mike McPherson, Atlas Garage Supervisor, at (810) 

767-4920 ext. 322 if you have questions.   

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

